
  

2024 Budget Hearing and 2024 Special Town Board Meeting, November 14th, 2024 

Budget Hearing 

The Public Budget Hearing on the proposed 2025 budget for the Town of Eureka was called to order by Chairman Donald 

Anderson at 6:30 pm on Thursday, November14th, 2024.  Present were Chairman Anderson and Clerk David Anderson.  

Guests: Bonnie Maassen, Bill Maassen, Curtis Whitling, Dale Fangmier, Marvin Sloper, Rick Wester, Robert Tabern, 

Randy Clark, Timothy Knigge, Barb Pederson, Bob Pederson, Ron Edlund, Mary Ostman, Shaila Johnson and Paul 

Schneider.  

Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  

Proper notice was given as the agenda was posted at the Eureka Town Hall, the Town’s Website, and Edgetown Tavern. 

Chairman Anderson and Clerk Anderson present the proposed 2025 budget as recommended by the Town Board. The 

Highway Budget, General Expenditures and Revenue Budget were presented to those in attendance.      

Wester/Maassen motion to adjourn meeting, motion carried, and meeting adjourned at 6.40 pm. 

 

Special Town Board Meeting 

The Special Town Board Meeting for the Town of Eureka was called to order by Chairman Anderson at 6:42 pm on 

Thursday November 14th, 2024.  

Present were Chairman Anderson, Supervisors Rick Wester, Dale Fangmier, Randy Clark, Bill Maassen and Clerk 

Anderson. 

Guest: Bonnie Maassen, Curtis Whitling, Marvin Sloper,  Robert Tabern,  Timothy Knigge, Barb Pederson, Bob Pederson, 

Ron Edlund, Mary Ostman, Paul Schneider and Shaila Johnson. 

Proper notice was given as the agenda was posted at the Eureka Town Hall, the Town’s Web site  and Edgetown Tavern.  

Wester/Maassen motion to approve Resolution 24-10, “Town Levy for 2024 collectable in 2025“in the amount of 

$411,025.00 motion carried by a unanimous roll call vote. 

Maassen/Wester motion to adjourn, motion carried 

The meeting adjourned at 6.45 pm. 

Minutes of the above meetings were prepared by David Anderson, Eureka Town Clerk.  

 

 

 


